
 
MEMORANDUM 

To: Mayor and City Council 

From: Richard Meehan, Director of Public Works 

Date: June 22, 2009 

 
Subject: Radar Speed Detection Signs 

 
Per the discussion at the June 15, 2009 City Council Work Session, I am requesting authorization to 
purchase permanent radar speed detection signs to be located near the schools in the City in an 
amount not to exceed $50,000. 
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